
PRESS NOTE 
 
Coordination meeting conducted with 200 pharma company representatives & 
stake holders to sort out issues related to 24x7 manufacturing, supply of raw 
material and distribution of bulk drugs in Rachakonda police Commissionerate. 
 
  Today Commissioner of Police, Rachakonda, Sri Mahesh Bhagwat IPS, 

conducted a joint Co-Ordination meeting at Shubham Convention, Nagole with 

Sri Harish IAS, Jt. Collector Ranga Reddy Dist. Sri Narsimha Reddy Executive Director 

of Industries of T.S., District Industries Officer Yadadri Bhongiri, Sri Krupanand 

Pollution Control Board Official, Sri Sathish General Secretary Rachakonda Security 

Council, Sri Sudheer Babu IPS Addl. CP Rachakonda and DCPs Yadari Bhongiri,              

LB Nagar and Malkajgiri Zones, ACPs, SHOs and about (140) Pharmaceutical 

Company owners / Representatives attended the meeting from 4 PM to 5.30 PM to 

discuss the problems facing by the Pharmaceutical companies during the lock down 

period while manufacturing and supplying the medicines 24x7. 

 

  In the meeting the CP Rachakonda has addressed by stating that the police 

department and other concerned departments are available for 24x7 to facilitate 

the Pharmaceutical companies to run their companies without any interruption, by 

which the people may not face any shortage of medicine during the Corona lock down 

period. CP has requested the Pharmaceutical management to bring 

their problems to the notice of concerned to solve them. 

 

  Regarding the problems raised by the Pharmaceutical Companies that the 

supply of Raw material should not be stopped and its prices should be under control, 

transportation of employees from their residence to the companies, calling of the 

employees who went to their native places, some of the Flat owners not allowing the 

staff to go out from the flats and also requested to allow their staff/worker to go for 

work on producing their company ID cards. 

 

  In this regard Commissioner of Police Rachakonda and other Government 

officials assured them to sort out their problems. Many pharma representatives 

has interacted and thanked Officials for redressal of their grievances. 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


